
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

May 2, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – under quarantine at home 
 Skilled Nursing -      1 case in the care center  
Personal Care -   0 cases 
DV Employees -  6 cases – self-isolated at home   
DAH Employees-    1 case – self-isolated at home  
COVID related deaths    as of 5/2/20 – 6 deaths  
COVID cases cleared    as of 5/2/20 – 1 case 
No changes today 
 

 



 
This is just a small reminder that even though changes are going to start 
happening to open up the state, the Dunwoody Community will be very slow in 
making changes to the current restrictions.  Dr. Lawrence reminded us again this 
week that our population is in the last phase of the plan, which may be months 
away.  We hope to be able to allow more movement on the campus soon, but we 
still have active cases and until we don’t, we will need to continue to shelter in 
place. 
Thank you for working with us to keep everyone safe. 
 
Enjoy the beautiful weather this weekend – get out and walk and get some fresh 
air!  But please stay on campus! 
 
 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness.  If you do not use a Dunwoody doctor, 
please let us know immediately if you are being tested or have tested positive. 
 
 
 
PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING!  We understand that these 
circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 


